
DerbyCon wrapup

This years DerbyCon lock picking village was a great time yet again. We ran contests on the Rumble Challenge as well
as the Bomb challenge. However, there was a slight misscommunication with the DerbyCon folks and were not able to
award the prize for the Bomb challenge during closing ceremonies. The only contact I have for the winner is "Doug",
please shoot us an email at contact at bloomingtonfools dot org and we will ship out your prize and trophy. Thanks! 
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